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Delivered by CSI International under NFPA 101 and 1003 standards

AILA firefighters receive specialized training

By: Staff Writer
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The Director General of
Aerodom, Andrew
O'Brien, the Director of
the AILA, Raul
Berroeta, and the
President-Executive
Director and Manager
for the Dominican
Republic of CSI
International, Anthony
Piegaro, deliver the
certificates to one of the
firefighters.

Las Americas International Airport-JFPG .- Acropuertos Dominicanos Siglo XXI (Aerodom), committed to
staff training, presented certificates of participation to a group of 37 firefighters from Rescue Service Unit and
Fire Fighting (RFFS) Airport JFPG Las Americas International (AILA), who successfully completed training of
320 hours.

The training, which aimed to leverage and strengthen the capabilities and skills of firefighters AIL A based on the
guidelines of NFPA 101 and 1003, was conducted by CSI International, an American company with a solid
background and experience in training search and rescue, including fighting fires.

The certificate presentation ceremony was attended by Director General of Aerodom, Andrew O'Brien, the
Director of the AILA, Raul Berroeta, as well as the President-Executive Director and Manager for the
Dominican Republic of CSI International, Anthony and AB Piegaro Ravelo, respectively. Instructors Michael
Villamarin, Carlos Reyes and Javier Perez.

The Director General of Aerodom, to congratulate the first class of firefighters have completed the course,
stressed his responsibility, effort and dedication to achieve this goal.

Also, O'Brian praised the efforts of the Director of Human Resources, Laura Lirola, the Director of the AILA,
Raul Berroeta, the Unit Manager of Search and Rescue Services (RFFS), Manuel Real, and Training Manager &
Organizational Development, Julie Ruiz, that the team received AIL A RFFS of the said training.

President and CEO of CSI, Anthony Piegaro, expressed pride in having fulfilled the training expectations, as this
institution put all his dedication, while firefighters gave 100% of their time and expertise.

At the event, also spoke Chief RFFS Park Station, Antonio Ramirez, on behalf of firefighters, who thanked the

administration and instructors Aerodom CSI International for taking the time and effort into the exercise.
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